
Dear Mr. Wonka, 
 

As you are well aware, there was a bit of an incident in the candy 

manufacturing center earlier this week. It appears that an extra 

ingredient was added to several of our candies. I’ve been doing some 

sleuthing, and the testimonies from some of the Oompa-Loompas seem 

less than accurate. Personally, I think they’re full of it. Hopefully you 

can isolate the extra ingredients and figure out why they’ve made 

modifications. 
 

 Regards, 

 Roy, Oompa-Loompa Leader 

Oompa-Loompa Testimonies: 
	 Albert:	 	It	couldn’t	have	been	me,	my	corner	desk	is	way	too	far	from	the	manufacturing	center.	
Angelo:				 	Did	Roy	accuse	me?	That’s	not	fair!	He	had	something	to	do	with	it	then!	
George:			 	I	was	busy	pracEcing	our	workplace	safety	skit	to	lessen	accident	occurrence.	
Ismed:					 	We	could	always	pretend	it	was	me,	but	we	all	know	that’s	not	the	case.	
Malcolm:	 	It	wasn’t	me,	I	was	busy	going	over	the	funds	I	prepared	for	today’s	budget	meeEng.	
Marcus:				 	I	was	helping	my	zookeeper	friend	take	care	of	his	pet	zebra	that	day.	
Norman:		 	It	was	a	nice	day	out	and	I	just	got	a	new	sword,	so	I	went	to	fly	my	kite/katana	fight.	
Pepe: 						 	I	wasn’t	here,	I	had	front	row	lower	orchestra	seats	at	the	opera. 		
Rudy: 						 	Nope,	I	was	at	a	midnight	music	fesEval	as	the	final	moon	DJ.	Oy,	you	don’t	believe	me?	
Rusty: 						 	I	couldn’t	have	made	a	mistake,	I’m	too	smart!	I	tested	it	to	be	safe.	

Modified Candies: 
	

S    W    E    E    T    T    O    O    T    H 

Matthew Stern (St. Louis, MO) 


